
Modernization Update #6 
   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Malibu  

High School 

Feb. 17, 2017 

 

 Important Info for Parents, Students and Staff 
We had a successful move during winter break ! 
 

Students, teachers and staff have settled into their new classrooms 
spaces in the new relocatable buildings and in the newly modernized  
Building F on the Juan Cabrillo campus. 

 

What to expect in the coming months: 
 Replacement of existing septic tank with new tank to be located in the southeast corner of the grass area 

adjacent to the front parking lot at Juan Cabrillo Elementary School. 

 ADA parking stall upgrade at Juan Cabrillo Elementary School and at MHS Parking Lot A. 
 

More Upcoming Events:  
Construction Continues to Move Forward with the upcoming Phase I and Phase II projects! 
 Construction of new Parking Lot E and access roadway  

 Equestrian Trail  

 New Mechanical Yard / IT Room 

 Interior Improvements of Modular Buildings P511, P512, P513 and IT Office 

 Abatement and Partial Demolition of Buildings A/B/C and E  

  

Looking ahead:  
Parking, drop-off /pick-up areas will change as Parking Lot D and Staff Parking Lot will not be available after April 

3, 2017.  We are currently working with site staff to finalize alternate parking options.  Drop-off/pick-up will take 

place along the north side of Morning View Drive. There will be no parking allowed on the north side of Morning 

View Drive during this construction period.  More to come on this subject.   

 

 

 

During the months of April, May and June, please expect heavy equipment, noise and trucking  

activity as we begin the site clearing and earth moving phase for the new Parking Lot E. 

 

Please contact Nelson Martinez, Construction Manager at n.martinez@smmusd.org  

or Carey Upton, Chief Operations Officer cupton@smmusd.org should you have any questions. 

 

Thank you parents, staff and students for your ongoing 
cooperation and patience while we work to modernize MHS! 

Carpooling is not only encouraged & appreciated, but necessary! 
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